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FEBRUARY 18, 2022

RCSD students have officially completed two-thirds of their school

year! Today marks the end of the second trimester. Our staff is hard at

work finishing up report cards for all their students. Report cards will

be distributed on February 25. 

REPORT CARD TIME
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MARK YOUR CALENDAR

February 21 - President’s Day - No School
February 22 - RCSD 2022-23 Registration Night - District Office from

5 pm - 8 pm, 1050 Main Street, Roseville
March 21 - Staff Development Day - No School

2022-23 REGISTRATION
While the priority registration period has ended, RCSD is still

accepting 2022-23 School Registration for all new and returning

students. As a reminder, all students, even those returning to their

same school, MUST complete the online registration process.
RCSD will be hosting a Registration Night for any individuals that

might have questions or need assistance completing registration on

February 22 from 5 pm - 8 pm at the RCSD District Office located at

1050 Main Street, Roseville.
Reminder - if you have an incoming kindergartener or 7th-grade

student, they are required to receive certain immunizations before

starting. Summer is a busy time of year for doctors’ offices. Be

proactive and call today to ensure your child has their required shots

before school starts. Please note, currently, RCSD will not require a

COVID-19 vaccination for the 2022-23 school year. Current list of

required immunizations for Kindergarten and 7th grade.
RCSD 2022-23 Registration Information

http://www.rcsdk8.org/
http://www.rcsdk8.org/
https://www.shotsforschool.org/k-12/
https://www.shotsforschool.org/7th-grade/
https://www.rcsdk8.org/student-registration

